The Honorable President and
Board of Trustees

FROM : Carol A. Bauer
Executive Coordinator

DATE : October 2, 2008
SUBJECT LETTERS REGARDING THE PROPOSED GUN SHOP AND
SHOOTING RANGE

I have attached copies of letters from residents of Beacon Hill that were dropped off at
the Village Hall this afternoon.

/cb
Attachments

Cc: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager
William Heniff, Director of Community Development
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October 1, 2008

Dear Village Board,

We are very opposed to allowing a gun shop and firing range in the Village of Lombard. A business of this
nature should not be in a residential area, industrial area or large populated area. The gun shop and firing
range belong farther west on prairie land.

We object for two reasons:

1. Property values will be lowered.

2. The noise will be unbearable, and I am sure will violate EPA noise pollution standards.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, & \qu

Barbara L. Thornton . ' W
William J. Everitt / P —

522 Aspen
Lombard, IL 60148
(630) 495-0449



Lombard, October 2, 2008

To Carol Bauer
C/O, The Village of Lombard

RE; Gun Shop and Firing Range

It has come to our attention, that a proposed gun shop and firing range was to be put up
right across from a Senior Retirement Center here in Lombard on Eisenhower Lane.

I am totally against any gun shop or firing range of any kind anywhere in or around
Lombard. There are already too many guns out there in the first place and too much
violence to begin with.

PLEASE, turn this proposal down!

Thank you,

Margarete E. Snobeck
2400 S. Finley Rd. # 205
Lombard, IL 60148-6496



Attn: Carol Bauer
Village of Lombard
Lombard, I1..

As residents of Beacon Hill, the closest residence to the proposed gun shop and firing
range hoping to locate in the industrial park on Eisenhauer Lane we wish to very, very
Strongly express our objection to the Village of Lombard even considering this
Proposal.

We fear that a gun shop where guns could be purchased and instruction given as to
how they could be fired accurately could put our residents in fear as to their safety
not only as they may walk to and from the bank & shopping area but also in their
Own home directly across the street.

We fear that in addition to legitimate clients who might use this facility, there would
also be those who may have criminal intentions. The cars parked in our parking

Lot could also be in jeopardy, as .well as the people walking to and from them. Please
Lombard reconsider and refuse this proposal.

We have lived in Lombard for 42 years and retired to Beacon Hill because we did
not want to leave the area. Please don’t degrade our beloved home town.

Mr. And Mrs. Wm S McNeil

Vi Q.. pqpchel O’W%)@.kﬁ)ﬂz
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October 1, 2008

Village Board
Village of Lombard
Lombard, lllinois, 60148

Dear Members of the Board:

I just learned today of the proposed gun shop and firing range business
that the Board is considering allowing to open in the industrial park on
Eisenhower Lane.

As a nearby resident, living in Beacon Hill Retirement Community, | am
extremely concerned that you do not permit such a business open here in
Lombard.

My husband and | chose Lombard as our home two years ago, after
having lived in a nearby suburb for over 50 years. We like Lombard and are
proud to be residents here. It has always had the charm of a small village with
its families, schools, churches and parks. More recently it has grown to include
large business enterprises, hotels, restarants, medical centers, etc. We believe
the growh has taken place because of the wise decisions you have made in
choosing the types of businesses you have allowed to come here. Now,
however, you are faced with the desire of a not "so family- friendly" business to
join the others. The approximately 500 residents in Beacon Hill (many of whom
have lived in Lombard all their lives) as well as our younger neighbors in the
neighborhoods nearby, feel particularly threatened by the nature of this gun shop
and firing range. The noise, additional traffic and especially the safety of all is a
serious concern. This is not the kind of business Lombard can be proud to have
within its borders.

We hope that you will thoughtfully consider the welfare of the people of
Lombard, young and old when you vote on Thursday evening.

Sincerely,

- Dorothy Rowe
2400 S. Finley Rd., Apt. 415
Lombard, lil.



/

October 1, 2008

To The Lombard Village Board.

| want to voice my very strong opposition to t he proposed gun shop and
firing range to be located on Eisenhower Lane. As a resident of Beacon Hill
which is at the end of Eisenhower Lane, | would expect to see a traffic increase
into this area immediately. This traffic will undoubtedly include many unsavory
characters intent on purchasing guns for whatever purpose. And it will also allow
them access to our neighborhood streets.

The proposed gun shop would be located not only near Beacon Hill but
also adjacent to a fine neighborhood of homes. The children in this area will
suddenly be expose to activity of gun sales night and day. The safety of all
residents will be potentially threatened by having this element of gun purchasers
driving back and forth through the local streets.

Lombard is a great community; but let us not drag it down by allowing this
gun shop to be located here. Let us now allow all these potential problems come
to us. We have thousands of upstanding citizens who would not have come to
Lombard and be threatened if they had known certain elements would be
allowed entrance to their community. We at Beacon Hill are parents and
grandparents who do not want this gun shop to threaten our way of life.

Yours truly,

CJ@W@M

Edward P. Rowe

2400 S. Finley Rd., Apt 415
:Lombard, 1l 60148

(630) 495-7811



To the village board:

I am opposed t0 the openiiig 6f a guit shop in such close proXithity of Beacon Hill wheéte I presently reside.
Majority of the people living here are in their eighties and feel safe walking the grounds, but to think of
guns in as close as this is a little frightening. We moved here for the security and feel thlS is not gomg to be

true if guns move 1T so close.~Thank you for reading this opposition. s s -

MI'S Wozma.k i ’\LUA.Q‘YV‘/ W 7

2400 S F mle Rd.
Lombard, IL 60148 i “*
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EMORANDUM 2400 South Finley Road
Lombard, Illinois 60148

To: Residents ) s \3/(%7’

From: Blaire Spritzer % M
Date: October 1, 2008 wm Y OL‘Z"“%V;
Subject:  Important Issue Mo, Batte 5

/ 0///0 F

Lo

Dear Residents:

We have just been made aware that there is a proposed gun shop and firing
range business scheduled to be discussed at the Village Meeting tomorrow
night. The location for this business is directly across the street in the industrial
park on Eisenhower Lane.

An article appeared today in the Daily Herald (pg. 5) and Beacon Hill is the
closest residence to this proposed business. There are many local area residents
who are opposed to this business. The proximity to Beacon Hill presents some
challenges and concerns. The Village needs to hear your opinion on this matter
as well.

The Village Board is planning to vote on this initiative at their meeting tomorrow
night at the Village Hall at 7:30PM. We know that many residents may not be
able to attend this meeting, but we would like to have residents' voices heard on
this issue.

If you and others would be able to send an e-mail to Carol Bauer at
Bauerc@villageoflombard.org and let her know your opinion, that would be very
~ helpful. Others who don't have e-mail can write a letter and leave it at the 2400
reception desk by 12:00 PM (Noon) tomorrow morning, and we will take your
letters to the Village Hall later in the day. Letters and e-mails are more useful
than phone calls as they can be documented and shared with the Village
Commissioners.

Information will be posted on Channel 21 later today, but the more residenté
who voice their opinion on this proposed item the better the result.

Thank you.


mailto:Bauerc@villageoflombard.org
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Mr. Milton Bejcek
Apt. 325

/ 2400 S Finley Rd.
Lombard, IL. 60148-4870
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Ms. Jeanne T. Pierce
Apt. 3311

2600 S. Finley Rd.
Lombard, I, 60148
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Mrs. Rita B. Blanchfield
2600 S Finley Rd Apt 3615

)m‘hbard IL 60148
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H Note From
Mrs Rita B Blanchfield
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